
2018--TOWN OF SHERWOOD, CLARK COUNTY, WI.
FEBRUARY TOWN BOARD MEETING

February 13,2018

The Town Board of Sherwood met Tuesday, February 13,2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sherwood :
Town Hall. Supervisor I, Kenneth Schwanebeck, Supervisor II, Curtis Anding, Clerk, Alene Jacobson, &
Treasurer Margaret Schwanebeck were present. Chairman Andrew Cegielski was absent because he was on
vacation out of State. One township resident was present - Travis Kumm. This notice was published in the
Pittsville Record, and posted in three places in the township-sat the town hall, Connie's Roadhouse Bar &
Grill and at the substation on County Road W. The agenda as follows-call to order, approval of minutes by
town board, treasurer's report, town correspondence, reports from to\N11officers, public comments, specific
matters for discussion and possible action by tOW'Ilboard in open session-roads updates, 50-50 road grant
approval, taxes-any updates, pay bills, set town board meeting for March 2018 and adjournment.

Supervisor Ken Schwanebeck called this meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance was
recited. Minutes of the previous meeting were read. One notation added-Kenneth Schwanebeck
cannot go to the Board of Review training session scheduled for Saturday, February 24 because
he will be on vacation out of State. After this addition, a motion by Ken Schwanebeck, seconded
by Curtis Anding to accept the minutes. Motion carried by 2/3 majority. Treasurer Peggi
Schwanebeck gave the treasurer's report. Tax season for our treasurer is officially over, The
balance on hand as of January 31, 2018 is $132,193.46. The County has not finished the tax rolls
because of a malfunction in their software and they are working to solve this issue.

CORRESPONDENCE: None Noted.
MEETINGS: None Noted.
PUBLIC COMMENTS: Pulping & logging is not finished yet. They will be

removing logs from Todd Road, Poertner Road, Blueberry Road and The Sherwood Lake County
park yet before spring breakup.·,.

50-50 ROAD GRANT APPROVAL: Supervisor Ken Schwanebeck applied for the
50-50 road grant. The application, projected cost of materials, maps, and any other information
that the County needed for this application drawn up by Ken Schwanebeck. The roads applied for
is Ballard Road west of Division Avenue to Washburn Township and all of Division Avenue.
After discussing all information a motion by Curtis Anding, seconded by Ken Schwane beck to
apply for this grant. Motion carried by 2/3 majority. The present town board signed this
application and it will be sent to the Clark County Forestry & Parks Department before the
deadline.

PAY BILLS: Board approved checks #3743 through #3760. Our next town board
meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 13,2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sherwood Town Hall. A
motion by Kenneth Schwane beck, seconded by Curtis Anding to adjourn. Motion carried by 2/3
majority. Meeting adjourned. (6:40 pm.) .

~sp'ectively submitted'
,/:'Jj"{JI fI #(JA/Il~'~~
~Ie~~~~, Town' Clerk
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